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NOTICE 

 

 

 

 

To: UIC Employees 

From: Kyle Shepherd 

Date: January, 2021 

Re: Mileage Reimbursement Rates effective 01/01/2021 through 12/31/2021 

 

Please make note that the mileage reimbursement rates allowed by the IRS changed to 56 Cents per 

Mile effective January 1, 2021 through December 31, 2021.  UIC reimburses for business use of your 

personal vehicle at the IRS prescribed rates.    

We will inform you when there is another change to the mileage reimbursement. 
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